
COVID-19 Update 

 

 

To our loyal client base, 

As directed by our president, we have shut down for the 21-day period. At 

this stage the health and welfare of our client’s and our staff is of the utmost 

importance. 

 

As a local manufacturer, we are naturally very hard hit by the lock-down, as 

there is very little work we can do remotely. However, we are also uniquely 

positioned to be back up and running as soon as it is possible. 

 

We have several orders in various stages of production and have also 

provisioned for the end of lock-down by bringing in a large quantity of 

timber, paint and hardware. As such we should not be heavily impacted by 

the inevitable delays in the supply chain once we are given the go ahead to 

return to work. 

 

All our components are sourced from local suppliers, and we will continue to 

support our local businesses as we come out of this unprecedented situation. 

Supporting local is going to be more important than ever before. 

 

South Africans are unique in our resilience and “bounce back ability” and I 

have no doubt we will come out of this crisis stronger than ever before. 

 

Wishing you and your family all the strength through these uncharted waters. 

 

Stay safe 

 

 
______________ 

Kenneth Dove 

Managing Director 

 


